
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
October 8, 2018 

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on October 8, 2018 at 5:30 PM at the 
Garnett Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. President Charley Caron called the 
meeting to order. The following members were present: Charley Caron, Gary Teel, 
Erin Stevenson, and Helen Norman. 
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Helen moved to approve the minutes from the previous month as presented. The 
motion was seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
Beginning balance: $28,266.71 
Credits: $500.00 
Debits: $2,000.00 
Ending balance: $26,766.71 
Erin moved to approve the financial report as presented. The motion was seconded 
and approved.  
 
Old Business: 

• Picnic Table- The Board unanimously agreed to not do the photo opportunity 
with the new picnic table at the Tot Lot as the donor wishes to remain 
anonymous.  

• Golf Tournament- The tournament is tentatively set for May 25, 2019, but 
Gary will also check on June 22, 2019. Gary will work on making up a 
spreadsheet at potential costs for the tournament and begin the planning 
process. Erin will inquire about college athletes that would be willing to play.  

• Color Run- The 2019 Color Run is tentatively set for April 27th.  
• Disc Golf- Possibly looking at the third weekend in October, 2019. 
• AEDs- The new AEDs have arrived at the City office.  

 
New Business: 

• Halloween- LIFE Assembly of God is will be running the Halloween activities 
at the Recreation Center on Halloween night. 

 
Gary moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded and approved. The 
next meeting will be November 6, 2018 at 5:30 PM at the Rec Center.  

  
 


